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To Parliamentary Committee
Abortion Law Reform
 
I would like to express my objection to Mr. Rob Pyne’s Private Member’s Bill removing
 abortion from the Criminal Code.
 
He speaks of a women’s right to choose.   In other words a women’s right to kill, to murder
 the baby growing in her womb.  I find this repulsive and an evil act.
 
If it is a criminal act at the moment, why haven’t those who have committed this crime,
 been brought to account?
 
With respect,
Lynne Gleeson
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